
VASISHTHA GENESIS SCHOOL 
BABEN, BARDOLI 

ECO-SCHOOLS INTERNATIONAL CERTIFICATION – ECO-SCHOOL GREEN BADGE 

  
Dear Parents, 

In its very first year, our school has received the prestigious Eco-Schools International Certification – Green Badge. 

The announcement was made in an Annual Felicitation of the Eco-Schools Programme on 13th July, 2023 held 

virtually. Seven schools have earned THE ECO SCHOOL INTERNATIONAL CERTIFICATION AWARD – 

“THE GREEN BADGE” among the 200 diverse range of participating schools all over India, and Vasishtha Genesis 

School, Bardoli, is a recipient of this prestigious award. The Seven schools are listed below: 

1) Vasishtha Genesis School – Surat  

2) Gajera Vidyabhavan – Surat 

3) Universal High School – Thane 

4) Little Flower Public Sr. Sec. School – Delhi 

5) Universal High School – Mumbai 

6) Delhi Public School – Bangalore 

7) KDB Public School – Ghaziabad 

The Eco-Schools program, recognized globally, aims to educate and empower students, schools, and communities to 

become eco-friendly and make a positive impact on the planet. The school program is implemented through the 

Foundation for Environmental Education (FEE), Denmark, and the Centre for Environment Education (CEE), 

Ahmedabad. This program provides a framework for schools to adopt sustainable practices, integrate environmental 

education into the curriculum, and foster active citizenship. 

The Eco-Schools International Certification - Green Badge bestowed upon Vasishtha Genesis School signifies an 

unwavering commitment to sustainability and environmental education. This remarkable achievement stands as a 

testament to the relentless hard work and dedication of our students, teachers, and parents associated with the Eco-

Schools Program, as they tirelessly promote sustainability and environmental awareness. These prestigious accolades 

underscore our school's dedication to embedding sustainability into every facet of our operations, curriculum, and 

community outreach. They not only validate our leadership in environmental conservation but also serve as a catalyst, 

inspiring other educational institutions to follow our path. 

We are immensely proud of our exceptional students and teachers who have truly gone above and beyond. This 

recognition not only celebrates their outstanding efforts but also shines a spotlight on the significance of sustainable 

practices in education. 

We wholeheartedly invite you to join us in applauding our students and teachers for this remarkable accomplishment. 

Together, as a united community, we can continue to instill a profound sense of environmental responsibility in our 

children, ensuring a better and brighter future for generations to come. 
 

 

Dr Gautam Guha 

Principal 
 

 


